
 

1—Procurement Notice- EAC RFP 2022  

Procurement Notice 

Extended Acute Care Facility 
Request for Proposals 

 
Magellan Behavioral Health of Pennsylvania, Inc. (Magellan), in collaboration with Community Care 
Behavioral Health Organization (CCBHO), Bucks, Chester, Delaware and Montgomery Counties are 
soliciting proposals for an Extended Acute Care Program. This request is being made to increase 
inpatient psychiatric community alternatives as a result of the State closure of civil inpatient 
admissions at Norristown State Hospital in 2017. In order to offset this reduction, the counties are 
seeking to increase community-based treatment options that will effectively meet the needs of 
individuals with complex psychiatric needs. All proposals must be for a 20-bed hospital-based program 
affiliated with a medical institution (non-institutions for mental diseases facilities). All proposals must 
be geographically relevant to Bucks, Chester, Delaware, and Montgomery Counties, but not necessarily 
located in these counties. Please note that part of this RFP involves identification of expenses and what 
your organization would need to make this program successful. We understand that there may be 
initial funding barriers and use of County reinvestment dollars may be an option.  
 
Please be aware of the following associated details: 

• The RFP is active during the period of June 6, 2022 – September 1, 2022. 

• The RFP notice is available at MagellanofPA.com. https://www.magellanofpa.com/for-
providers/communications/provider-announcements/.  

• All bidders are required to review the RFP in its entirety and submit related questions as well as 
notice of intent, via email to Kelly Griess at kdgriess@magellanhealth.com no later than close of 
business on June 30, 2022. 

• An information session will be held on 6/22/22 from 1-2 pm.  Register at: 
https://magellanhealth.zoom.us/meeting/register/tJAqduqvqzsoG9GzybR1F-zi19qizEEyF3f4 

• Bidders can expect to receive an email response by July 26, 2022. The response will encompass the 
questions submitted by all bidders. 

• The formal response to the RFP must be submitted via email no later than close of business on 
September 1, 2022. This must be done using the guidelines included in the RFP for completing the 
clinical and financial proposals. 

• Official notification of award will be made on September 30, 2022. 

• All inquiries and communication relevant to this RFP and its submission must be directed to Kelly 
Griess at kdgriess@magellanhealth.com. No other forms of communication will be acknowledged. 
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